
Congratulations!  

You have qualified for the KPREAA Track and Field Meet in the following 
event(s):    ______________________________________________________________

June 4, 2025  Thomas A. Stewart SS. Peterborough

Parking is limited 
Please arrive after 9am to accommodate staff/student 
arrival for 8:45am.  Please carpool or arrange to be 

dropped off.  There is construction on Armour Rd.  

Plan ahead.

There is no overflow parking. You will get a ticket 
and/or your car will be towed if you park on Armour 
Road, or non-designated parking areas.  City buses 
and school buses need to be able to access their 
routes throughout the day.

The parking lot at TASS will be closed when full and 
drivers will be asked to wait until after school 
dismissal (2:45pm) to exit.  

Please be patient and respectful as we are guests of 
TASS.  City buses and school buses need to be able to 
access their routes throughout the day. 

                                               



                         Schedule

Start times are approximate.  Coaches and competitors are to be aware of the order of events and be ready 
to begin once the preceding event has finished. 

Athletes- look at schedule ahead of time.  If you have a conflict between a track and a field event- report to 
the field event asap and explain to the convenor that you have a conflict.  The convenor will accommodate 
your jump/throw in advance.   No athlete will be disqualified for being late unless the field event is 
announced to be closed.  Field events will only be closed when all athletes on the list have competed or 
been deemed absent.

Throughout the day, students will gather with their school area on the grass area outside the track, 
supervised by their school/area coach. Please look for your coach when you arrive (tents are labelled). 
Events will be labelled with signs. Track participants will be organized outside the track area and escorted to 
the inner field for their races. Only participants are permitted on the inner track field. 

Participants and parents should not approach the main tent for information. Please see your school coach 
for information.   

Good luck to all participants.




